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Global Order of Middle Eastern Christians 
Helping Beirut Hospitals project (www.gomec.org/helpingbeiruthospitals)

As soon as it was reported that the 
Beirut port explosion had caused 
massive damage to several nearby 
hospitals, the Global Order of 
Middle Eastern Christians began 
reaching out to our local Lebanese 
Embassy, the Red Cross, the World 
Health Organization (WHO), and 
multiple media sources to gather 
information on the extent of the 

damage, and where best we could direct our efforts, helping to return
quality healthcare to the people of Beirut, Lebanon. 

This week we launched our HELPING BEIRUT HOSPITALS 
initiative. 

Please consider donating, and join us in supporting, liking, and 
sharing this initiative with your social media network. 

100% of the net proceeds will be distributed to severely damaged 
hospitals. 

See www.gomec.org/helpingbeiruthospitals for more details.

(Note: The Global Order of Middle Eastern Christians is a non-profit organization that also engages in 
humanitarian aid as part of its community development initiatives, but is not a registered charity.)
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